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PRESS RELEASE  

 

Steps taken by DERC to ensure 24X7 supply of power to 

consumers of Delhi due to ongoing Power Supply Crisis 

 

 

 

DERC held an Emergency Meeting on 29/04/2022 with State Load 

Despatch Centre (SLDC), Delhi Transco Limited (DTL), DISCOMs (NDMC, BRPL, 

BYPL & TPDDL) and State GENCOs (IPGCL & PPCL) to take stock of the current 

Power crisis expected to be arising out of current Coal Shortage and Spurt in 

Short Term Power Prices.  

 

  In an endeavor to mitigate such Power Crisis and safeguard the interest 

of the Consumers & Distribution Licensees, DERC vide its letter dated 

29/04/2022 (enclosed herewith as Annexure), as an interim measure, allowed 

intra DISCOM Banking facility, overlapping of Banking & Bilateral Transactions, 

pass through of Additional Deviation & Sustain Deviation Charges etc. with 

immediate effect till 31/07/2022 or till further orders. 

 

SLDC, DISCOMs & DTL were directed to maintain Grid Discipline, 

Availability of Transmission & Distribution Network and 24X7 supply of power to 

the consumers of Delhi.   

 

Mukesh Wadhwa 

Secretary, DERC  

29/04/2022 

 

 

 

 

  



AANNEXURE




